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29th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Re:  Update on Speech and Language Therapy in Northway school 
 
 
Following my letter sent to you on 8th September, Luci Austin, Speech and Language 
Therapist (SLT) has had to take unexpected leave for the rest of the term.  
 
Puja Fulman will return to working at Northway towards the end of October and will take over 
Luci’s classes then. I am also looking for SLT locum cover and I have been in contact with 
the relevant locum agencies.  
 
Alanna Gilmore, SLT has now started working in our service and following her induction will 
be working at Northway one day per week.  
 
I am sorry that there will be a delay in some children receiving support from a speech and 
language therapist. If you have any questions or concerns about therapy provision in special 
schools, you can contact me on claireturner3@nhs.net. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Claire Turner, Clinical Team Lead – Complex specific and dysphagia pathway                       
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